
Report 
Academic Standards Committee 

Senate Meeting - November 4, 1998 

The Academic Standards Committee met on October 16th and 30th. The first 

meeting was an organizational meeting. The second meeting focused on criteria 

for admission related to EAOP and Senate Bill 140 students and determination 

of a withdrawal date for the semester system. Discussion of these two items will 

be continued in the next meeting scheduled for Friday, November 6th. The 

committee plans to have proposals regarding these two issues for the December 

Senate meeting. 

Respectfully submitted, 

louise S. Pavia 




